
FAIR IS TONIGHT 
Friday 11 Nov  

5-9PM 

 

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group 
is used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the 
school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and 
answer all three questions. 

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed with the School Secretary. All members 
of the school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on 
the school website.  

DRESS TO 

Our COLOUR RUN Team are   
working hard to sort and  

distribute all the wonderful   
prizes that have arrived.  

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

DISCO - Term 4 Week 6 
Friday 18 November 2022 

Location: Undercover Area 

P&F EXECUTIVE 2023 
Our final P&F Meeting for 2022 
is Thursday 24th November at 

7pm in the Library.  

During the meeting, all  

Executive positions will be     
declared vacant and members 
will be invited to nominate for 

roles on the P&F executive 
committee - President, Vice 

President, Treasurer and  

Secretary. 

Anyone interested, is welcome 
to come along to this meeting.  

Verbal nominations will be     
accepted on the night. Those 
wishing to nominate but are  
unable to attend the meeting 

may do so via email to the P&F  

Secretary at liwarapf@gmail.com.  

P&F Meeting - Term 4 Week 7 
Thursday 22 Nov @ 7pm 

Location: Library 

                    Book:  

Support Liwara Catholic Primary School & buy today  
https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/8p6004  

P&F Contacts 2022 

President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Rebecca Marlow 

liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Alysia Davini 

Assistant Secretary - Genna Haines 

liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer– Jen Ferreira 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Byrne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 

Classroom Rep Coordinators -  

Alana Roscoe & Sarah Musca 

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com 

Trybookings - Jen Ferreira 

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

FAMILY matters 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/
https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/8p6004?fbclid=IwAR2-nvPKe9hZGfcGSEFFevUuoT3YJTkc437paN-3JJ1On3fGXj4mCcnk27Q
mailto:liwarapfpresident@gmail.com
mailto:liwarapfvice@gmail.com
mailto:liwarapf@gmail.com
mailto:liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:liwarapf@gmail.com
mailto:liwarapf@gmail.com

